
MEMO        

To: Mayor and Board of Aldermen 

From: Jason Lipe, Parks and Recreation Director 

Date: Friday, November 03, 2023 

Re: Civic Center Security Cameras Bid Tabulation 

City staff solicited quotes for the installation of security cameras at the Civic Center. Four bids were 
submitted. Staff has begun the evaluation process, in the hopes of recommending the awarding of a 
contract at the Monday, November 20 Board of Aldermen meeting. 


